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The digest printed below was prepared by House Legislative Services. It constitutes no part of the
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HB 134 Original 2018 Regular Session Anders

Abstract: Requires a health benefit plan to note if it is fully insured on identification and coverage
documentation.

Present law requires that the identity of a health benefit plan insurer and sponsor be displayed
prominently on the face of the identification card or documentation.

Proposed law retains present law.

Present law requires every identification card, membership card, insurance coverage card, or other
documentation of coverage issued to any policyholder or health plan participant by a health insurer
for a plan that is fully insured to include the phrase "Non-ERISA" prominently displayed on the face
of the card or other documentation.

Proposed law changes the required phrase to "Fully Insured".

Effective Jan. 1, 2019.

(Amends R.S. 22:984(C))



